
NOTICE  

SPECIAL CALLED MEETING 

 
The Planning Commission has scheduled a Special Called meeting to be 
held on Wednesday, September 9, 2020 at 4:00PM.  The meeting will 
be held on the 1st floor in the Council Chambers of the Decatur 
Municipal Complex located at 402 Lee Street NE, Decatur, AL  35601. 
 

 

 

This Notice is posted on August 23, 2020 as the direction of Kent Lawrence, Chairman of the Planning 
Commission. 

 

 

 

Stacy Gilley 
City Clerk 


